
 
 
 

March 26, 2020 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Supplier: 
 

As the coronavirus COVID-19 situation changes rapidly, we are aware of instructions being given by 
municipal and state leaders throughout the country. These governmental instructions are unique to 
their localities and, by design, can and do vary, potentially causing confusion. 

 
The U.S. Department of Homeland Security has designated the chemical industry as part of the critical 
infrastructure of the United States during the COVID-19 response. As a global manufacturer and 
marketer of thousands of chemical products to a broad range of customers and industries, Huntsman’s 
continued operation is imperative for ensuring public health. 

 

We are doing everything in our power to maintain operations while also prioritizing the health and 
safety of our employees. Many of our manufacturing facilities continue to operate, although with 
essential employees only. Because we depend on your supply of critical materials, by extension, you 
and your employees are also essential. 

Please help us contribute fully to the critical infrastructure of the United States by maintaining a steady 
supply to our manufacturing sites. We are confident that Huntsman’s continued operations are 
consistent with federal, state and local government instructions. However, given the occasional 
inconsistencies in those instructions, we also realize your drivers might face challenges from law 
enforcement. Should that happen, please have your drivers present this letter and work identification. 

 
We truly appreciate your continued support. If you have any questions, please contact your usual 
Huntsman contact. 

 
 

Best regards, 

Mike Whisson 
Vice President, Global Purchasing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


